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To Whom It May Concern: 
BPG Publishing 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 

 
Major Liver Resections in Low-Volume Centres in the Caribbean 

 
 
This letter serves to certify that appropriate statistical analyses were performed on the 
captioned paper using statistical methods and techniques appropriate for the research.  
 
 
Title:  Outcomes after Major Hepatectomies are Acceptable in a Low 

Resource Centres in the Caribbean 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if further information is required on this matter.  
 
 
 
 
Best regards 

 
Shamir Cawich 
 


